THE HIGHLAND SINGERS

ROBERTSON BOWLING CLUB

SATURDAY, 25 JUNE 2022 FROM 2:00 PM
DONATIONS TO CAN ASSIST

—_—

THE HIGHLAND SINGERS

The 30-voice choir, The Highland Singers, will be performing at the Robertson Bowling Club from
2:00-4:00 pm on Saturday, 25 June. They will be singing well-known tunes you are sure to know

So come along and enjoy some great singing in a small setting at the Club where you can experience
the uplifting power of the human voice

Entry is by $10 donation — all proceeds go to Can Assist. Afternoon tea will be provided

For details, contact the Club on 4885-1306 or go to the website— robertsonbowlingciub.com.au



